
F
R
O
M

NAME & 
TITLE

Todd Carter
Chief Information Officer CITY OF

AGENCY 
NAME & 
ADDRESS

Baltimore City Office of Information & Technology
401 E. Fayette Street, 3rd floor BALTIMORE

SUBJECT City Council Bill 22-0142R – Informational Hearing 
– Workday Implementation Status

MEMO

TO: The Honorable President and January 6, 2023
Members of the City Council
Room 400 City Hall
c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

The Baltimore City Office of Information & Technology (BCIT) has completed its review of
City Council Bill 22-0142R. The purpose of this bill is to brief members of the City Council
and  representatives  from  the  Baltimore  City  Departments  of  Finance  (DOF),  Human
Resources  (DHR),  Office  of  the  City  Administrator  (CAO),  and  the  Bureau  of  Budget
Management  and Research  (BBMR)  on  the  status  of  the  Workday Finance  platform for
procurement services launched in August 2022, including observed benefits or deficiencies,
issues with rollout or uptake, and other relevant considerations.

BCIT  serves  as  one  of  the  three  executive  agency  sponsors  for  the  Workday  ERP
implementation and will defer to the Department of Finance for City Council Bill 22-0142R.
As an agency sponsor of the Workday ERP implementation, BCIT will work jointly with the
Departments of Finance and Human Resources to package a consolidated response to City
Council Bill 22-0142R.  BCIT will also attend and participate in the upcoming hearing.

  
If you have any questions, please contact Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, at (443) 202-4511.

cc: Ms. Nina Themelis, Interim Director, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Michael Moiseyev, Director, Department of Finance
Mr. Quinton Herbert, Director, Department of Human Resources
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